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Subject Radios Season 2021-2022 

 

Branch Office has been receiving club enquiries in relation to Radio servicing / programming in 
readiness for season 21-22. 

Gear Inspection information for season 21-22 has not yet been published from SLSNSW, however, we 
have sought information regarding Radios in the interim to assist clubs. 

There is no critical changes to profiles for Sydney club radios, so no urgency on clubs programming 
this year. However, if your club did not get your radios serviced prior to season 20-21, we would 
suggest that you get a general service completed prior to Gear Inspection 4 September 2021 and in 
readiness for the new season. 

Any update to this information will be advised once we receive the 2021 Gear Inspection circular 
from SLSNSW. 

 

Regards  

Scott Muir 
MANAGER LIFESAVING SLSS 

 

 


